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January 24, 2014 

 

 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO RESPOND TO MOTION FOR APPROVAL OF 

A TEMPORARY SPECIAL FUEL SURCHARGE WITH LESS THAN 

STATUTORY NOTICE 

(Responses due Wednesday, January 29, 2014, by 1:00 p.m.) 

 

 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Waste Control, Inc.  

(G-101), Docket TG-131794 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On November 27, 2013, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) entered Order 02, which suspended the new tariff filing, Tariff No. 15, of 

Waste Control, Inc. (Waste Control or the Company) and allowed the Company’s 

proposed disposal fee to temporarily become effective, subject to refund.   

 

On January 22, 2014, the Commission received a letter from Waste Control requesting 

approval of a special fuel surcharge in the amount of 1.13 percent with less than statutory 

notice.  The Company asks that the surcharge, which reflects increased fuel costs 

incurred by Waste Control during the months of November and December 2013, 

temporarily become effective February 1, 2014, and expire on April 30, 2014.  While the 

Company filed this request in the form of a letter, the Commission construes the letter as 

a motion and sets Wednesday, January 29, 2014, as the deadline for responses to the 

motion. 

 

NOTICE IS GIVEN that responses to Waste Control’s motion must be filed with 

the Commission by 1:00 p.m., Wednesday, January 29, 2014. 

 

 

 

STEPHANY A. WATSON 
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Administrative Law Judge 


